
If you’re unable to attend, e-mail your input to: techvision@seattleschools.org  
 

Interpretation services available in district’s major languages 

Parents, students, teachers, principals, district staff and  
community members are invited to attend a Technology Vision 
Town Hall Meeting. Come and offer input to a shared vision of 
how technology can help enable all aspects of Teaching & 
Learning in Seattle Public Schools.   
 
How can technology support our students, instructors,  
instructional staff, parents and community to make SPS a 
world-class K-12 environment where ALL students have the 
opportunity to achieve their dreams? 

 
The meeting will give an overview of the recent Technology Summit and  
offer attendees the opportunity to share their visions, and recommendations.  

Monday, Feb. 23 | Eckstein Middle School 

Tuesday, Feb. 24 | Washington Middle School 

Wednesday, Feb. 25 | Rainier Beach High School 

Thursday, Feb. 26 | Ingraham High School 

Monday, Mar. 2 | West Seattle High School 

For more information, visit: techsummit.www.seattleschools.org  

 

Meetings will be held in the cafeteria from 6:00—8:00 p.m.   

Doors open at 5:30 p.m. (Supervised children’s activities from 6:00—8:00 p.m.)  

SHARE YOUR VISION AT THE  SEATTLE PUBLIC SCHOOLS TEACHING &  

LEARNING (T&L) TECHNOLOGY TOWN HALL MEETINGS 

SHARE YOUR VISION 
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